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Teleconference Invitation 



Guidance on the Use of Interpreters in USCIS Domestic Interviews 

 Tuesday, December 11, 2012 @ 2:00 p.m. (Eastern) 
 

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites interested parties to participate 

in a stakeholder teleconference on Tuesday, December 11, 2012  from 2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

(Eastern) to discuss the use of interpreters in USCIS domestic field office interviews.    
 

During this engagement, USCIS will outline its current guidance related to the use of 

interpreters and discuss anticipated policy development regarding the use of interpreters at 
USCIS domestic field office interviews.  The discussion will focus on who may be eligible to 

serve as an interpreter and we will seek stakeholder feedback on possible exceptions to this 

general policy.  

 
To Participate in the Session  

Please email the Public Engagement Division no later than Monday, December 10, 2012 at 

Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov and in the subject line of your email, reference 

“Interpreters.”  
 

To Join the Session  

On the day of the engagement, please use the information below to join the session by 

telephone.  

Call-in Number: 800-779-9654 

Passcode: Interpreters 

We look forward to engaging with you!  
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